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Stoughton Utilities Donates $1,000 to Stoughton Holiday Fund 
 

Scott and Janis Wegner of the Stoughton Holiday Fund Committee recently accepted a 

$1,000 donation from Alicia VandenOever and Sean Grady of Stoughton Utilities.  This 

donation is part of Stoughton Utilities’ Community Development Grant Program which 

donates $1,500 annually to various organizations that provide services directly 

benefitting Stoughton residents.  

 

The Stoughton Holiday Fund, began in 1982 as a non-profit entity to provide assistance 

to needy families in the Stoughton Area School District primarily during the holiday 

season. It was started by the United Methodist Church in Stoughton, and in 1992 its 

treasury was transferred to the City of Stoughton. The main goal of the SHF is to provide 

an on-time delivery of food, toys, clothing certificates (when available), and 

miscellaneous certificates just prior to Christmas. This endeavor is coordinated by the 

SHF committee and by the hundreds of volunteers during a two-day event. 
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Founded in 1886, Stoughton Utilities serves electric customers in Stoughton and the 

surrounding area; and wastewater and water customers in Stoughton. 


